
 Congratulations to the Flames
slowpitch teams. A special thank
you to Coaches Coletti  & Giuli-
ano.

 Mrs. Senecal’s Gr. 5/6 class
kicked off our September with a
Terry Fox assembly followed by
leading us on a walk. Thank you
for reminding us of the im-
portance of determination and
perseverance.

 Big thank you to Ms. Sandy, Mrs.
Coletti and the Gr. 7/8 class for
hosting an amazing Halloween
Dance.

 Good luck to our Flames volley- 
ball teams who start playing this
month.  Thank you to coaches
Giuliano, Parr, Magli & Best.

 Photo re-takes will take place on
Friday, November 11th.

 We will be collecting canned
goods for Christmas Cheer begin-
ning Monday, Nov. 7th.  The SSM

Firefighters will do a 
Christmas Cheer pick up 
November 17th.  

 Thanks to Hanna, Rosalie,
Violet & Leah in Gr. 8
who will be running a
knitting club for interest-
ed students in Gr 5—8.
Students will be making
toques to donate to Sault
Area Hospital.

 Classes have been busy
participating in outdoor
learning at St. Kateri.
The HSCDSB recently
opened a STEAM (science,

technology, engineering, art,

and math ) lab at Holy An-
gels Learning Centre. We
look forward to our stu-
dents learning at our new
Science and Math inquiry
lab.
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SAFE AND HEALTHY 

SCHOOLS  

 Please remember that
all lunches / snacks sent
to school need to be nut
safe.

 Head lice season is up-
on us.  Please be sure to
check your child’s head
for live lice and nits.
More information and
what to look for can be
found at the Algoma
Public Health website.

www.algomapublichealth.
com 

We are Many, We are One 

 In October Father BJ paid each
class a visit to pray a decade of
the rosary.  We look forward to
his continued visits.

 Thank you to Miss Legacy and
Mrs. Palarchio’s choir as well as 
our Grade 7/8 students who made 
our first school Mass one of cele-
bration and thanksgiving. 

 We look forward to celebrating a

Family Advent Mass 
with Social to follow 
on Wednesday, No-
vember 30th @ 6:30 
PM at Holy Family Par-
ish. 

Holy Family Catholic School 
November 2022 

PARENT  

PARTNERSHIP 
Thank you to the volunteers 
and families who came out to 
our September Welcome 
Back BBQ. 

We continue to look for par-
ents to join our Catholic 
School Council.  Please reach 
out to Mrs. Maki if you are 
available to help out. 

Stay tuned for upcoming in-
formation about a December 
Christmas Store.  Parent / 
grandparent gift wrappers will 
be needed during the day on 
Tuesday, December 13th.  




